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ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST P. S.

38 Roscor Lane,

Carranbeg,

Roscor,

Belleek,

Co. Fermanagh,

BT93 3DP

Principal: Marie O’Shea




           Tel: 028 68658484


 8th January 2018
Dear Parents
I hope you have all been keeping well over the Christmas break and are ready for a busy Spring term.

Just a few reminders and bits of information about the weeks ahead.
Fermanagh Feis

Please consider carefully which events your child enters as you are responsible for bringing your children to the poetry events which are all in Enniskillen.

Feis Art and Poetry money need to come in as soon as possible. Art £2, Own Poetry £1.50, Verse Speaking £2 and History £2.  Please return the money by Friday 19th January.

Punctuality / Absence Notes

School begins at 9am. Please ensure your child arrives on time. If you are arriving late for any reason please let the school know in the morning especially if your child will require dinner that day.

If you miss a day at school we require a written note to explain absence for the computerised register system in the school. The department of Education are keeping a very tight eye on absenteeism this year.
Snow List / Text Messaging Service
[image: image3.wmf]During the winter season we use a snow list set up, and more recently a text messaging service, to contact families as quickly as possible to share information about school closures and disruptions. 
It is very important that we have the most up to date telephone contact details for you especially mobile numbers.
If you have changed your phone recently please send us the new number.

Like the school Facebook account and keep up to date with information too. Our website is also useful for dates, holiday listings, dinner menus etc. www.stjohnthebaptistroscor.co.uk
Other Monies for January/February

Milk:

£4.00 January, 
£3.40 for February


Dinner:
£52.00 January, 
£44.20 for February

(If paying by cheque make them payable to EAWR Meals Income Account for dinner monies or EAWR Milk Income Account for Milk monies)
Swimming will be starting on Friday 12th for P5, P6 & P7. Swimming is on Fridays. Swimming must be paid for in euros!
Please return all permission slips asap.
Catholic Schools Week – 29th January to 2nd February

Grandparents Assembly will be held Thursday 1st February at 10.20am. All welcome.
School Funds 

It was agreed at the last Board of Governors meeting that the annual contribution to School funds should be increased to £25 per family from September 2018.  Your contribution to the school plays a vital part in the day to day running of the school.  It provides morning snack (cereals, bread, milk, butter, marmalade and fruit) it is also used for Golden table and Hot chocolate Friday treats.  It covers parents tea/coffee refreshments after assemblies, carol service, First Communion etc.
	Dates for Diary

Confirmation

Saturday 21st April 11am Garrison
First Communion
          To be confirmed.
First Penance                   To be confirmed.



Kind regards

Marie O’Shea
Marie O’Shea

Principal
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